Provider information:
Early Years Pupil Premium for three and four year olds 

How does the provider receive the Early Years Pupil Premium?
Early years education providers are responsible for:
· Identifying which of the children in their care may be eligible for the Early Years Pupil Premium 
· Passing that information on to their local authority
Providers should make parents aware of the Early Years Pupil Premium; highlighting the benefits for their child and supporting parents to self-declare in order to claim the funding.
Providers will be responsible for collecting and informing the local authority of the details of eligible children based on the information received from parents who  complete the Early Years Pupil Premium Voluntary Registration forms. 
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